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Sports Star 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
J is our sports star this week.  He has been recog-
nised for his enthusiasm towards all sports.  He is 
so keen to participate and compete that he is al-
ways the first changed and ready to go! Well done 
J. 

Maths Challenge 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Four Y5 children took part in a Maths Challenge 
this week at Explore Learning. The challenge was 
set by NRICH and the children did brilliantly. No 
results yet, but they demonstrated how well they 
can use ‘Habits of Mind’ to approach a task.  Well 
done Y5—’Stick with it!’ 

 

Scooting To School 
Scooting to school is a healthy and 
fun way to start the day.  It is also 
good for air quality and we know 
that children are exposed to less 
pollution when walking or scooting 

than if they are sitting in a car.  However, to ensure 
that children stay safe please can parents/carers 
keep children under close supervision when cross-
ing the entrance to the car park. 
 
School Attendance Figures (6-10 Jan) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Average: 95.26% School Target: 97.00% 
 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ 95.61 3K 98.21 

RE 91.67 3Cr 97.59 

RSF 94.20 4D 97.93 

1S 92.86 4F 91.07 

1L 97.50 4G 96.55 

1ST 99.00 5HM 94.80 

2B 95.00 5M 96.00 

2T 89.00 5V 96.00 

2P 98.28 6S 92.76 

3C 96.79 6P 94.33 

Monday 4D Swimming 
 

Tuesday 7pm PTA AGM—school hall 

Wednes-
day 

3C and 3K swimming 
 

Thursday AM Primary Panathlon 

Friday 3.15pm Year 3 cake sale 

Helping Hands 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Fernandez has awarded the Helping Hands 
Cup to N.  She is ‘very very kind’ and always look-
ing for ways to help her teachers and friends, antici-
pating jobs that need to be done.  

 
 PE Kits 

We have noticed that some of our 
children are not looking as smart as 
they should do in their PE lessons 
or do not have a kit at all.  Please 
could you ensure that your child has 
a full PE kit available in school for 
their lessons; this is essential to en-
sure they can participate fully and 
safely.  Each class has two PE sessions a 
week (apart from the classes that have swim-
ming).  The children should wear a school PE t
-shirt and blue shorts.  For the winter months, 
school track suit bottoms are available other-
wise plain blue tracksuit bottoms can be worn. 
School sweatshirts or fleeces should be worn 
for an extra layer.  Non-uniform hoodies are 
not acceptable.  Please also ensure that all 
items are named.  If children are attending a 
club before school and will be staying in their 
kit for part of the day they should wear school 
PE kit, otherwise they must change back into 
their school uniform by the beginning of the 
school day. 
 
Uniform can be ordered online through Price 
and Buckland https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/
eastsheen  
 

Diary Dates:  
 
Week commencing: 20.01.20 
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